
 

Friday, August 30, 2019 
 

Important Start-up Information 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

The first day of school will be on Tuesday, September 3rd for a half day (8:15am 

to 11:00am).  School buses will be running 3 hours earlier than the usual 

schedule.  Please see the SD69 website for further information on bus pick-up 

and drop-off times. 

 

Students will be returning to the classroom where they were in June.  This will 

give students an opportunity to reconnect with their peers and staff.  At the 

same time, the office will have a chance to confirm who will be at EES and who 

may have moved.  This will be important before finalizing class lists.  If your 

child’s teacher is no longer working at EES, there will be a teacher in the 

classroom to be with the students.  Students new to EES will report to the library 

for a welcome activity and will then be directed to a temporary class with their 

age group peers. 

 

Please do not send school supplies on Tuesday.  We will wait until students go to 

their new classrooms to organize supplies. 

 

We hope to finalize class lists later on Tuesday evening or early Wednesday 

morning; however, with new students registering at our school daily, we may 

have to adjust our plans.  Our plan is to send a note home with students on 

Wednesday with a note to indicate what class they will be assigned to.  

Students will go directly to their new classroom on Thursday morning. 

 

A reminder to families who will be driving their child to and from school to 

please use the new lower parking lot.  We will be using the same drop-off/pick-

up routine and there are areas to park if you are leaving your vehicle.   

 

We will post any additional information as it becomes available.  If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact me by email (smorrison@sd69.bc.ca).   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Morrison, Principal 
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